
Route 1, 8ox 210 
Kimberly, ID 83341 

May 10, 1980 

Paul B. Graham, Staff Archaeologist 
Ohio Depa trnent of Transporta ion 
Bureau of Environmental Services 
Columbus, OHIO 

Dear Paul: 

I thank you for the kind words about the interview in 
Flintknapper s ' Exchange , Volume 3, Number 1. You have 
indeed made my day. I was so ashamed of the telephone 
interview and the garbled Engl"sh that after your statement 
I can now rest inpeace. 

It is of intere t to me that you are from Columbus, Ohio. 
My fi r st work started at the Ohio tate Museum with 
Dr . H. C. Shatrone and H. Holmes Ellis in 194o, You are 
indeed fortunate to have so many stoneworkine techniques 
on display at your fingertios. The upper Mississippi Valley 
has an impressive variety of technologies from Hopewell 
blademaking to the obsidian ceremonials. 

Tam pleased to learn of your int~st in Flintknappers ' 
Exchange and hone for its continued success. Again, thank 
you for your kidd words . 

DC :wt 

Sincerely yours, 

Don Crabtree, D, Sc, 
Research Associate in 

Prehistoric Technolcgy 


